Ocean Metwork Express (North America) Inc.
8730 Stony Point Parkway, Suite 400

OCEAN NETWORK EXPRESS Richmond, VA 23235

November 1, 2024

ILWU Canada Labor Update

Dear Valued Customers,

Please be advised that the International Longshore and Warehouse Union (ILWU) Local
514 has issued a 72-hour strike notice to the BCMEA (British Columbia Maritime
Employers Association). In response, BCMEA has also issued a notice of intended
lockout.

With this notice, ILWU Canada is expected to strike on November 4, 2024, at 08:00 am
Pacific Time and BCMEA will lockout November 4, 2024 at 09:00 am Pacific Time.

This will impact ONE’s services to port terminals in Prince Rupert and Vancouver.

We will keep you informed about any development and changes.

Sincerely,
Ocean Network Express (North America) Inc.




